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DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORT

NOTICE 369 OF 2020 
369	 Merchant Shipping Bill, 2020: Extension of the Period for Public Comments		  43505

  DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORT  

EXTENSION OF THE PERIOD FOR PUBLIC COMMENTS 

MERCHANT SHIPPING BILL, 2020  

 

The draft Merchant Shipping Bill, 2020 was published in the Government Notice No. 205, in 

Government Gazette No. 43073 of 6 March 2020 for public comments. 

Extension is hereby granted to any interested person to submit written comments on the draft 

Merchant Shipping Bill, 2020 within 30 days from the date of publication of this extension 

notice in the Government Gazette. 

All comments should be posted or emailed to the Director-General Department of Transport 

for attention of Mr Dumisani Ntuli at:  

 

Department of Transport 

Private Bag x 193  

Pretoria 

0001 

 

E-mail: ntulid@dot.gov.za and semenyag@dot.gov.za 

Tel: 083 4446553 and 0769903376 

 

 

 

 




